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Dear Members, 
 
First of all, I hope this email finds you all safe and well. In light of the COVID-19 
outbreak, the well-being of our family, friends and community is paramount. For the 
foreseeable future, businesses must adjust to the new normal and the Western 
Springs Service Club pool is no exception. 
 
As many of you know, we approved a line of credit and we are in the middle of a 
complete and beautiful renovation of the bathhouse. So far all work is continuing 
and our general contractor has indicated that he and his team are still on schedule. 
 
In addition, we have hired a pool management company, Pool Guards, Inc. (PGI), 
who will take over all pool management duties. PGI has over 30 years of experience 
in pool management and we are confident that their expertise will improve and 
streamline all pool operations, including new and improved cleaning 
methods. Baldinelli’s ran our concessions last year and will continue to do so this 
year. 
  
We look forward to the upcoming season and encourage you to take advantage of 
the “early bird” membership discounts that are still available. In the event of a 
mandated closure, membership fees will be refunded on a per diem basis. If you 
have any concerns or questions please feel free to contact us through our website. 
  
Stay safe! 
 
                                                                      
                                                                       Sincerely, 
  
                                                                        Patrick C. Turner, President 
 
 

  

 


